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TYLER STATE COLLEGE 
100 E. BERTA 

TYLER, TEXAS 75701 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT April 8, 1974 

To: Board of Regents, Tyler State College 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

I. Rezoning Request to the City Plan Commission, City of Tyler 

TELEPHONE 214 595-0711 

Judge Harry Loftis and I appeared before the City Plan Commission on 
Thursday, April 4, 1974, to protest in behalf of the Board of Regents of 
Tyler State College the rezoning request by Thomas D. Boucher on property 
located in close proximity to the campus site on Spur 248. After statements 
from both sides were presented, a motion to deny Mr. Boucher's request 
was made and the Commission unanimously adopted this motion, thus support-
ing the Tyler State College position. 

II. Attorney General's Opinion No. II-268 

The Attorney General's Opinion relative to my request of November 6, 1973 
concerning the validity of restrictions on the authority of state colleges to 
employ outside legal counsel imposed by the current Appropriations Act 
was received Thursday, April 4, 1974. The complete Opinion No. H-268 
is attached for your information. 

III. Coordinating Board Staff Comments on Tyler State College Master Planning 
and Phase I Building Program 

During an informal visit last Thursday with Commissioner of Higher Education 
Dr. Bevington Reed and Facilities Director Gordon Flack, both these individuals 
were highly complimentary of the Tyler State College master plan and phase I 
buildings. They had recently looked at our master plan document and prelim-
inary architectural document which shows the building plans, building form, 
building style, etc. They are anxious, along with the Board and administration, 
to see the project under way. 

IV. Easter Holidays 

In accordance with the college calendar adopted by the Board of Regents, the 
institution will be closed Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday of this week 
(April 10-12) for an Easter holiday period. 
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